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nongovernmental organizations to combat human trafficking are thoroughly discussed, as are those to provide direct aid
to the individual victims. Human Trafficking is an eye-opening account that examines how the trade is conducted in the
United States, the Netherlands, Nigeria, India, and Belize. Each case study analyzes the patterns of trade, the types
of exploitation, why countries have failed to halt the practice, and the unrelenting efforts to eradicate human
trafficking"--Provided by publisher.
Sex Trafficking and Commercial Sexual Exploitation Lara B. Gerassi, PhD, LCSW 2017-09-28 This is the first
comprehensive text to critically analyze the current research and best practices for working with children,
adolescents, and adults involved in sex trafficking and commercial sexual exploitation (CSE). With a unique, researchbased focus on practice, the book synthesizes the key areas related to working with victims of sex trafficking/ CSE
including prevention, identification, practice techniques, and program design as well as suggested interagency,
criminal justice, and legislative responses. Best practices are examined through an intersectional, trauma-informed
lens that adheres to principles of cultural competency. Highlights include: Integrates a trauma informed lens in
practice, program design, and interagency responses. Uses an intersectional approach to examine identity-based
oppression such as race, class, sex, LGBTQ identities, age, immigrant status, and intellectual disabilities. Highlights
the importance of cultural competency in practice and program design, prevention and outreach efforts, and interagency
and criminal justice system responses. Reviews the different types of sex trafficking and CSE, the physiological and
psychological effects, various risk factors, and the distinct needs of survivors to encourage practitioners to tailor
interventions to the specific needs of each client. Examines the role of social workers and practitioners in
interagency, legislative, and criminal justice responses to sex trafficking. Takes a broad societal perspective by
examining the role of macro-level risk factors facilitating sex trafficking victimization. The book analyzes the
commonly reported indicators of sex trafficking/CSE, how to conduct a screening with potential victims, and direct
practice techniques with various populations including evidence-based trauma treatments. Other chapters guide the
reader in implementing trauma-informed programming in a variety of organizational settings, advocating for sex
trafficking and CSE survivors within the criminal justice system, and implementing effective prevention and outreach
programs in schools and community organizations. Intended as a text for upper division courses on sex or human
trafficking, interventions with women, trauma interventions, violence against women, or gender and crime taught in
social work, psychology, counseling, and criminal justice, this book is also an ideal resource for practitioners
working with victims of sex trafficking and CSE in a variety of settings including child protective services, the
criminal justice system, healthcare, schools, and more.
Sex Trafficking of Children in the United States Kristin M. Finklea 2012-10-07
The New Slave Narrative Laura T. Murphy 2019-09-17 A century and a half after the abolition of slavery in the United
States, survivors of contemporary forms of enslavement from around the world have revived a powerful tool of the
abolitionist movement: first-person narratives of slavery and freedom. Just as Frederick Douglass, Harriet Jacobs, and
others used autobiographical testimonies in the fight to eradicate slavery, today’s new slave narrators play a crucial
role in shaping an antislavery agenda. Their writings unveil the systemic underpinnings of global slavery while
critiquing the precarity of their hard-fought freedom. At the same time, the demands of antislavery organizations,
religious groups, and book publishers circumscribe the voices of the enslaved, coopting their narratives in support of
alternative agendas. In this pathbreaking interdisciplinary study, Laura T. Murphy argues that the slave narrative has
reemerged as a twenty-first-century genre that has gained new currency in the context of the memoir boom, post-9/11
anti-Islamic sentiment, and conservative family-values politics. She analyzes a diverse range of dozens of book-length
accounts of modern slavery from Africa, Asia, the United States, the United Kingdom, and Europe, examining the
narrative strategies that survivors of slavery employ to make their experiences legible and to promote a reinvigorated
antislavery agenda. By putting these stories into conversation with one another, The New Slave Narrative reveals an
emergent survivor-centered counterdiscourse of collaboration and systemic change that offers an urgent critique of the
systems that maintain contemporary slavery, as well as of the human rights industry and the antislavery movement.
Quitting the Sex Trade Amber Horning 2021-05-14 This anthology of original research studies focuses on why and how sex
workers and pimps quit the sex trade. There is an extensive literature on ‘desistance’ with different theories
explaining why people quit crime. However, with a few notable exceptions, researchers to date have not focused on
desistance among pimps and sex workers. These studies explore a spectrum of quitting the sex trade from voluntarily
stopping, ‘drifting,’ and retiring; to intervention-based or coerced stopping due to influences and impositions by
programs and/or by specialized courts. This book provides insight into the meaning of this work; how people in the sex
trade view their engagement in licit/illicit spheres; and it will inform providers who interface with people from these
communities regarding how to support desistance. Further this book may help those engaged in emerging topics related to
the sex trade, including: (1) global trends in sex trade decriminalization and/or human trafficking criminalization,
(2) the recent emergence of human trafficking intervention courts in the USA, and (3) the development (and impact) of
new laws, policies, and intervention programs designed to reduce human trafficking (globally, regionally, country
level) and/or more localized efforts to support desistance among participants in the sex trade. The book will be of
interest to academics, researchers and advanced students of Criminology, Sociology, Law, Policy, and Psychology. It was
originally published as a special issue in the journal Victims & Offenders.
Eradicating Human Trafficking: Culture, Law and Policy Gabriela Curras DeBellis 2021-12-13 With over 40 million people
still enslaved around the world, this book takes a closer look at the role of culture in society and how certain
practices, beliefs or behaviors are fueling human trafficking beyond what the law can curtail.
Not in My Town Dillon Burroughs 2011-06-01 Slavery still exists--here. Tens of millions of humans live in bondage
worldwide, tens of thousands in the US. As seen recently on Fox News, Dillon Burroughs and Charles Powell bring

Art Therapy Treatment with Sex Trafficking Survivors Mary K. Kometiani 2019-10-16 This groundbreaking book introduces
and researches art therapy as a creative and effective treatment for the sensitive and pertinent issue of human sex
trafficking. Rich empirical examples and best practices are provided through the contributors’ expertise and knowledge
in the field of art therapy. Art therapy facilitates emotional catharsis, a personal sense of worth and empowerment
through making choices; supports connection to others and the inner self; resolves trauma, grief, and shame; and
provides hope for the future and recovery. This book explores art therapy interventions and outcomes through detailed
case studies for sex trafficking survivors in the United States, India, and Nepal, and includes international
recommendations for survivor treatment and recovery, as well as staff support programming. Professional helpers and
learners from mental health, social services, medical care, and those who work with trafficking and sexual abuse
survivors will benefit from this guide.
Citizenship on the Edge Nancy J. Hirschmann 2022-01-04 What does it mean to claim, two decades into the twenty-first
century, that citizenship is on the edge? The questions that animate this volume focus attention on the relationships
between liberal conceptions of citizenship and democracy on one hand, and sex, race, and gender on the other. Who
"counts" as a citizen in today's world, and what are the mechanisms through which the rights, benefits, and protections
of liberal citizenship are differentially bestowed upon diverse groups? What are the relationships between global
economic processes and political and legal empowerment? What forms of violence emerge in order to defend and define
these rights, benefits, and protections, and how do these forms of violence reflect long histories? How might we
recognize and account for the various avenues through which people attempt to make themselves as political subjects?
Citizenship on the Edge approaches these questions from multiple disciplines, including Africana Studies, anthropology,
disability studies, film studies, gender studies, history, law, political science, and sociology. Contributors explore
the ways in which compounding social inequalities redound to the conditions and expressions of citizenship in the U.S.
and throughout the world. They give a sense of the breathtaking range of the ways that citizenship is controlled,
repressed, undercut, and denied at the same time as they outline people's attempts to claim citizenship in ways that
are meaningful to them. From university speech policies, to labor and immigration policies, to a rethinking of the
security theatre, to women's empowerment in the family and economy and a rethinking of marriage and the family, we see
slivers of possibility for a more inclusive and less hostile world, in which citizenship is no longer so in doubt, so
on the edge, for so many. As a whole, the volume argues that citizenship cannot be conceptualized as a transcendent
good but must instead always be contextualized within specific places and times, and in relation to dynamic struggle.
Contributors: Erez Aloni, Ange-Marie Hancock Alfaro, Nancy J. Hirschmann, Samantha Majic, Valentine M. Moghadam,
Michael Rembis, Tracy Robinson, Ellen Samuels, Kimberly Theidon, Deborah A. Thomas.
Domestic Minor Sex Trafficking United States. Congress. House. Committee on the Judiciary. Subcommittee on Crime,
Terrorism, and Homeland Security 2011
Contemporary Issues in Victimology Carly M. Hilinski-Rosick 2018-01-25 Contemporary Issues in Victimology: Identifying
Patterns and Trends examines current topics in victimology and explores the main issues surrounding them. Key topics
include: intimate partner violence and dating violence, rape and sexual assault on the college campus, Internet
victimization, elder abuse, victimization of inmates, repeat and poly-victimization, fear of crime and perceived risk
of crime, human trafficking, mass shootings, and child-to-parent violence. Each chapter includes information about the
specific topic, including the nature of the issues, trends, current research, policy, current issues, and future
challenges.
Sexual Offending Patrick Lussier 2018-04-17 There is growing recognition that sexual offending is a multi-determined
phenomenon requiring a multi-disciplinary perspective. The significant contribution of psychology and psychiatry, but
also sociology, gender studies and anthropology to the study of sex offending and perpetrators of sex offenses has
played a key role in the development of a distinct field of research. In recent years, however, there has been an
increase in criminological research on the topic, introducing criminological theory and concepts, scientific evidence
and observations, and new methodologies to the field. This book brings together international leading scholars to
consider key topics on sex offending and, where possible, compare and contrast criminological viewpoints with those of
other disciplines, such as psychology and psychiatry. This book considers the following questions: Are the key
explanatory factors of sex offenses completely distinct and different from those of non-sex crime and delinquency? Are
current models explaining adult sex offending also applicable to explain sex crimes on college campuses, female sex
offending, sexual exploitation, sexual homicide, or child luring over the internet? Are today’s youth involved in sex
offenses tomorrow’s adult perpetrators of sex crimes? What is the risk of sexual recidivism and are risk assessment
tools effective to identify individuals at-risk of committing another sex crime in the future? Are current legal
measures used to prevent sex crimes effective? What are the known effects of such measures? What are the issues and
challenges related to the criminal investigation of sex offenses? This book is essential reading for students and
researchers from disciplines such as criminology, psychiatry, psychology, sexology, social work and sociology, as well
as criminal justice professionals and practitioners such as police investigators, prosecutors, judges, probation/parole
officers, and treatment providers/counsellors involved with individuals having perpetrated sex offenses.
Human Trafficking Kathryn Cullen-DuPont 2009 "Despite the United Nations having officially abolished slavery and the
slave trade more than 60 years ago, millions of human beings continue to be enslaved. Human trafficking - the official
term for the modern-day slave trade - consists of buying and selling people with the intent of exploiting them through
forced labor or sexual acts. Human Trafficking provides a thorough examination of this issue. It describes the
suffering caused by human trafficking as well as the financial and cultural conditions that make modern slavery
possible, both within and beyond national borders. The efforts of the United Nations, national governments, and
domestic-minor-sex-trafficking-beyond-victims-and-villains
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awareness about what’s happening in our nation and world. The book and DVD teach about: - Human trafficking - Sexual
exploitation - Forced labor - Agricultural slavery Not in My Town answers questions and promotes discussion about the
slavery system that crisscrosses Atlanta, Orlando, Las Vegas, New York, California, Texas, North Carolina, Haiti,
Amsterdam, India, Cambodia, and beyond. The authors’ gripping journey shocks but also motivates and provides resources
to equip new generations of abolitionists from all corners of society and diverse worldviews who share the common call
to stop injustice.
The SAGE Handbook of Human Trafficking and Modern Day Slavery Jennifer Bryson Clark 2018-12-10 The SAGE Handbook of
Human Trafficking and Modern-Day Slavery provides a comprehensive, interdisciplinary and global look at the diverse
issues surrounding human trafficking and slavery in the post-1945 environment.
Social Work Practice with Survivors of Sex Trafficking and Commercial Sexual Exploitation Andrea J. Nichols 2018-04-03
As awareness and identification of sex trafficking and exploitation have grown, so has the need for improved social
work responses. In this volume, expert practitioners, survivors, and researchers model the best practices for working
with this population, using case examples and illustrative guides. Chapters cover the common challenges of working with
trafficked and exploited people and how to overcome them, including topics like runaway youth, trauma-bonds, systemlevel challenges, and resource scarcity. Intended as a teaching tool for students or a supplementary manual for
organizations, this book emphasizes interventions and treatments, working with specific populations, programmatic
design recommendations, preventative work, and outreach interventions. Researchers, students, and practitioners will
find a comprehensive guide to the emerging field of practice with sex trafficking and exploitation survivors.
Fighting the U.S. Youth Sex Trade Carrie N. Baker 2018-09-27 A history of activism against the commercial sexual
exploitation of American youth from the 1970s to 2015.
Contemporary Slavery Annie Bunting 2018-05-15 "This book looks at recent efforts to combat contemporary slavery
worldwide and explores how the history and iconography of slavery has been invoked to support a series of government
interventions, activist projects, legal instruments, and rhetorical performances"-Human Behavior and the Social Environment, Micro Level Katherine Van Wormer 2017-03-10 Human Behavior and the Social
Environment, Micro Level draws on a resilience model to explore the dynamics of human behavior across the life span.
Biological, psychological, and spiritual dimensions are covered. Illustrations and vignettes from social work,
psychology, literature, philosophy, and current events highlight the turning points in our lives. Critical thinking
questions are provided. The result is an essential book that bridges theory and practice in accordance with the 2015
Council on Social Work Education (CSWE) standards.
Routledge International Handbook of Sex Industry Research Susan Dewey 2018-11-26
Domestic Minor Sex Trafficking Alexandra Lutnick 2016-01-12 The domestic sex trafficking of minors is a problem of
growing concern yet little critical attention. This book analyzes the forces behind the sex-trafficking industry in the
United States and provides a much-needed reference for practitioners. It adopts a holistic approach, pursuing a nuanced
exploration of these young people's experiences, their treatment, and outside efforts to combat sex trafficking. The
book features interviews with service providers and experts, and incorporates recent research, thereby mapping the
complex factors associated with young people's involvement in trading sex and the social connections that facilitate
their behavior. It considers the experiences of both those who "choose" sex work and those who are forced into it by
circumstances or third parties, and it discusses the networks of friends and close acquaintances who introduce
newcomers to the trade. In addition, it takes a hard look at how local and federal responses to trafficking increase
young people's vulnerability to trading sex. Urging policymakers and practitioners to move beyond the simple framework
of "rescuing" victims and "punishing" villains, this book calls for policies and programs that focus on the failure of
social and cultural systems and respond better to the young people caught in this web.
The Routledge International Handbook of Violence Studies Walter S. DeKeseredy 2018-10-30 Violence is a serious public
health problem. The number of violent deaths tells only part of the story, and many more survive violence and are left
with permanent physical and emotional scars. Violence also erodes communities by reducing productivity, decreasing
property values, and disrupting social services. In recent years, scholars have broadened their definitions of violence
beyond the realm of interpersonal harms such as murder, armed robbery, and male-to-female physical and sexual assaults
in intimate relationships, to include behaviors often ignored by the criminal justice system, such as human rights
violations, racism, psychological abuse, state terrorism, environmental violations, and war. Guided by this broader
definition of violence, this handbook offers state of the art research in the field and brings together international
experts to discuss empirical, theoretical, and policy issues.
Der rechtliche Umgang mit Menschenhandel zum Zweck sexueller Ausbeutung in Europa Rita Haverkamp 2018-03 Der Sammelband
befasst sich mit der tatsachlichen sowie der rechtlichen Situation des Menschenhandels in zehn europaischen Staaten.
VErtreten in Landesberichten sind Belgien, Deutschland, Frankreich, Griechenland, die Niederlande, Osterreich, Polen,
Schweden, Spanien und Tschechien. DIe Autoren geben zunachst einen uberblick uber das jeweilige Land sowie das Hellfeld
des dortigen Menschenhandels. ANschlieSSend legen sie ausfuhrlich dar, wie Menschenhandel im jeweiligen Land
strafrechtlich geahndet wird und welche opfer- und aufenthaltsrechtlichen Bestimmungen existieren. IM anschlieSSenden
Rechtsvergleich werden die Regelungen einander gegenuber gestellt und "good practices" herausgearbeitet.
Human Bondage and Abolition Elizabeth Swanson 2018-08-31 Slavery's expansion across the globe often escapes notice
because it operates as an underground criminal enterprise, rather than as a legal institution. In this volume,
Elizabeth Swanson and James Brewer Stewart bring together scholars from across disciplines to address and expose the
roots of modern-day slavery from a historical perspective as a means of supporting activist efforts to fight it in the
present. They trace modern slavery to its many sources, examining how it is sustained and how today's abolitionists
might benefit by understanding their predecessors' successes and failures. Using scholarship also intended as activism,
the volume's authors analyze how the history of African American enslavement might illuminate or obscure the
understanding of slavery today and show how the legacies of earlier forms of slavery have shaped human bondage and
social relations in the twenty-first century.
Beyond Narratives of Victim and Villain Alexandra Lutnick 2013 Young people involved in the sex trade have existed
throughout history. Following passage of the 2000 Trafficking Victims Protection Act (TVPA) by the U.S. Congress, 22
U.S.C. 7102(8), U.S. citizens and lawful permanent residents who are under the age of 18 and trading sex in any
capacity are now considered domestic minor victims of human trafficking. With the TVPA's passage, public awareness and
services for victims of human trafficking increased. However, strategies to meet the needs of these young people are in
the early stages of development. Knowledge gaps exist about the characteristics of young people who trade sex, what
services these young people would like to receive, and the challenges of service provision. This study focused on three
agencies that received funding to work with domestic minor victims of sex trafficking: the SAGE Project, Inc. in San
domestic-minor-sex-trafficking-beyond-victims-and-villains

Francisco, the Streetwork Project at Safe Horizon in New York, and the STOP-IT Program at Salvation Army in Chicago.
This study addressed the following questions through a secondary analysis of quantitative and qualitative data: (1)
What are the characteristics of young people who trade sex?; (2) What services do the young people request and what do
they receive?; and (3) What are the challenges case managers experience in their work with this population?
Child Trafficking in the EU Pete Fussey 2017-03-27 Drawing on empirical research conducted with police in the UK and
Romania, Child Trafficking in the EU explores the way in which the ‘who’ and ‘how’ we police and protect as trafficker
and trafficked is related to Western notions of innocence, guilt, childhood, and of the status of ‘deserving’ victim.
This book progresses a new theoretical space by linking its analysis to sociologies of mobility, marginalisation and
the pluralised rendering of criminalised and victimised ‘others’. This book explores core contextual themes surrounding
the commission, response to and origins of child trafficking, and presents empirical research into the investigation of
child trafficking within the EU, situating the authors’ findings against broader social, cultural, political, policy
and judicial contexts. The authors conclude with a synthetisation of the key themes and arguments to situate pan-EU
child trafficking within political, criminal justice, organisational, cultural, and social contexts, and consider the
degree to which such criminality can be can adequately addressed by current and emerging approaches given such enduring
and persistent structural issues. This book will be of interest to scholars and students within the fields of
criminology, sociology, political science and law, as well as a key resource for practitioners and activists.
Children’s Human Rights and Public Schooling in the United States Julia Hall 2013-02-11 Promotion Text for Children’s
Human Rights and Public Schooling in the United States Julia Hall The United States tends to portray itself as a human
rights leader. However, human rights concerns are confronted everyday by people in this democracy, including children.
The purpose of this volume is to bring attention to the fact that against the backdrop of neoliberal expansion, serious
human rights violations are taking place among children everywhere, including in the US. The daily struggles among
groups of school children in the US are specifically considered here, such as children who are sorted by race, homeless
children, transient children, child refugees, children as targeted by human traffickers, and/or child migrant workers.
As the economy continues to constrict, more and more young people find themselves struggling to grow up on these razor
thin margins of survival. Given current economic arrangements, such margins are widening. The definition of “children’s
human rights” as understood in this analysis is taken directly from the UN Convention on the Rights of the Child [CRC].
Here emphasis is placed on ways in which the CRC could be used to serve more effectively the needs of the most
vulnerable populations of school-age children in the US and elsewhere. Public schools could be the very place where
children come to understand they have rights. Unfortunately, many children do not get this information. Instead the
protections stated in the CRC and the realities of the lives of so many children are often worlds apart. This volume
sets out to be a part of changing this.
The Routledge International Handbook of Social Work and Sexualities SJ Dodd 2021-07-19 This Handbook is the first
volume to address the dynamic issues related to sexuality from a social work perspective by providing a comprehensive,
current and international overview of issues related to sexuality. It explains how each issue is important and
critically discusses the leading views in the area, providing diverse and inclusive perspectives from leading scholars
in the field. Divided into seven parts: Structural Context Sexual Identities Sexuality trough the Lifespan Health,
Mental Health, and Sexuality Sexual Health and Well-Being: Pleasure, Desire, and Consent Practice Issues Regulating
Sexuality: Historical and Contemporary Legislation It will be of interest to students, academics, researchers,and
practitioners of social work and related health and social care subjects, and is particularly relevant for practice
courses as well as courses on Human Growth and Development and Human Behavior in the Social Environment.
Emergency Medical Services, 2 Volumes Jane H. Brice 2021-11-08 The two-volume Emergency Medical Services: Clinical
Practice and Systems Oversight delivers a thorough foundation upon which to succeed as an EMS medical director and
prepare for the NAEMSP National EMS Medical Directors Course and Practicum. Focusing on EMS in the 'real world', the
book offers specific management tools that will be useful in the reader's own local EMS system and provides contextual
understanding of how EMS functions within the broader emergency care system at a state, local, and national level. The
two volumes offer the core knowledge trainees will need to successfully complete their training and begin their career
as EMS physicians, regardless of the EMS systems in use in their areas. A companion website rounds out the book's
offerings with audio and video clips of EMS best practice in action. Readers will also benefit from the inclusion of: A
thorough introduction to the history of EMS An exploration of EMS airway management, including procedures and
challenges, as well as how to manage ventilation, oxygenation, and breathing in patients, including cases of
respiratory distress Practical discussions of medical problems, including the challenges posed by the undifferentiated
patient, altered mental status, cardiac arrest and dysrhythmias, seizures, stroke, and allergic reactions An
examination of EMS systems, structure, and leadership
LGBTQ Youth in Foster Care Adam McCormick 2018-06-19 Representing an often overlooked population in social work
literature, this book explores the experiences of LGBTQ youth as they navigate the child welfare system. Adam McCormick
examines the entirety of a youth’s experience, from referral into care and challenges to obtaining permanency to aging
out or leaving care. Included throughout the book are stories from LGBTQ youth that address personal issues such as
abuse, bullying and harassment, and double standards. Filled with resources to foster resilience and empower youth,
this book is ideal for professionals who are hoping to create a more inclusive and affirming system of care for LGBTQ
youth.
Combating Human Trafficking Michael J. Palmiotto 2014-12-01 A centuries-old crime, human trafficking occurs not only in
undeveloped countries, but also in some surprising locations. Right here in the United States, individuals are
recruited, transported, and held by unlawful meanseither through deception or under threat of violence. Approaching the
topic from a law enforcement perspective, Combating Human
An International Perspective on Contemporary Developments in Victimology Janice Joseph 2020-06-29 This festschrift in
honor of the work and legacy of Dr. Marc Groenhuijsen provides an international and holistic overview of recent
developments in victimology, taking a global scope but grounded in everyday experiences of victims. Its
multidisciplinary perspective reflects a range of approaches and practices in victimology, including contributions from
the fields of social work, criminology, sociology, psychology, and law. Firstly, the volume introduces new perspectives
in victimology, and then analyzes different forms of victimization in countries worldwide. It gives special attention
to victims’ rights and participation in the criminal justice system, detailing victim-centered approaches to justice
through practices such as restorative justice and restitution. Highlighting the growth and development of victimology
from a specialization in criminology to an academic discipline in its own right, this book reflects the range of
approaches and depth of scholarship in the field. This will be an essential resource to students of victimology,
researchers, policy makers, and victim’s advocates.
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Human Trafficking Joan Reid 2017-10-02 Human trafficking involves the violation of societal norms and often activates
criminal justice responses including police, courts, juvenile justice, and child protective services. Due to the
complex nature of human trafficking, some behaviours that facilitate human trafficking cannot be easily identified and
assigned to conventional crime categories. As a result of this complexity, criminologists have yet to fully explore the
problem of human trafficking. In recent years, however, there has been a growing interest among criminologists in human
trafficking and its intersections with the criminal justice system and overlap with conventional types of crime. This
edited collection of research aims to underscore these intersections in order to further improve the description,
explanation, and prevention of human trafficking. Research contained in this book provides a step forward by describing
police perceptions and responses to human trafficking while also providing insight into victims with reports on victim
perceptions of their treatment by the police. Most notably, this volume has moved research on human trafficking beyond
descriptive frequencies to sophisticated multivariate analyses. This book was originally published as a special issue
of the Journal of Crime and Justice.
Understanding and Preventing Community Violence James F. Albrecht 2022-05-30 This book examines the contemporary rise
in community violence across the United States and globally from sociological and criminological perspectives. It
comprehensively investigates police response to criminal incidents, engagements with criminal suspects, use of force by
law enforcement, and crime control measures implemented or recommended to initiate effective crime control measures so
that the unwanted rise of violence and serious crime can again be contained. The primary audience for the book will be
upper level undergraduate and graduate level students, criminal justice and law enforcement practitioners, government
policy makers, community advocates, and researchers in sociology, criminology, homeland security, criminal justice,
public administration, and political science.
Sex-Positive Criminology Aimee Wodda 2020-09-16 Sex-Positive Criminology proposes a new way to think about sexuality in
the fields of criminology and criminal justice. Sex-positivity is framed as a humanizing approach to sexuality that
supports the well-being of self and others. It is rooted in the principle of active and ongoing consent, and it
encourages perspectives that value bodily autonomy, the right to access education, and respect for sexual difference.
In this book, the authors argue that institutions such as prisons, schools, and healthcare facilities, as well as
agents of governments, such as law enforcement, correctional officers, and politicians, can unduly cause harm and
perpetuate stigma through the regulation and criminalization of sexuality. In order to critique institutions that
criminalize and regulate sexuality, the authors of Sex-Positive Criminology examine case studies exploring the
criminalization of commercial sex and related harm (at the hands of law enforcement) experienced by those who sell sex.
They investigate sex education in schools, reproductive justice in communities and institutions, and restrictions on
sexuality in places like prisons, jails, juvenile detention, and immigrant detention facilities. They look into the
criminalization of BDSM practices, and address concerns about young people’s sexuality connected to age of consent and
privacy violations. The authors demonstrate how a sex-positive perspective could help criminologists, policymakers, and
educators understand not only how to move away from sex-negative frameworks in theory, policy, and practice, but how
sex-positive criminological frameworks can be a useful tool to reduce harm and increase personal agency. Written in a
clear and direct style, this book will appeal to students and scholars in criminology, sociology, sexuality studies,
cultural studies, criminal justice, social theory, and all those interested in the relationship between sexuality and
the crimino-legal system.
Preventing Child Trafficking Jonathan Todres 2019-12-17 Providing readers with advice geared toward better
understanding trafficking's root causes, this revelatory book concludes by mapping out a "public health toolkitthat can
be used by anyone who is interested in preventing child trafficking, from policymakers to professionals who work with
children.
addicted.pregnant.poor Kelly Ray Knight 2015-10-05 For the addicted, pregnant, and poor women living in daily-rent
hotels in San Francisco's Mission district, life is marked by battles against drug cravings, housing debt, and
potential violence. In this stunning ethnography Kelly Ray Knight presents these women in all their complex humanity
and asks what kinds of futures are possible for them given their seemingly hopeless situation. During her four years of
fieldwork Knight documented women’s struggles as they traveled from the street to the clinic, jail, and family court,
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and back to the hotels. She approaches addicted pregnancy as an everyday phenomenon in these women's lives and
describes how they must navigate the tension between pregnancy's demands to stay clean and the pull of addiction and
poverty toward drug use and sex work. By creating the space for addicted women's own narratives and examining addicted
pregnancy from medical, policy, and social science perspectives, Knight forces us to confront and reconsider the ways
we think about addiction, trauma, health, criminality, and responsibility.
Ending Human Trafficking and Modern-Day Slavery Annalisa Enrile 2017-08-31 Bringing together conceptual, practice, and
advocacy knowledge, Ending Human Trafficking and Modern-Day Slavery: Freedom's Journey by Annalisa Enrile explores the
complexities of human trafficking and modern-day slavery through a global perspective. This comprehensive,
multidisciplinary text includes a discussion of the root causes and structural issues that continue to plague society,
as well as real-life case studies and vignettes, the words of human trafficking survivors, and insights from first
responders and anti-trafficking advocates. Each chapter includes a “call to action” to inspire readers to implement a
range of strategies designed to disrupt, eradicate, or mitigate human trafficking and modern-day slavery.
Paths to the Prevention and Detection of Human Trafficking Andrews, Sharon K. 2022-06-10 Much has already been
published to better understand the problems associated with human trafficking such as why it occurs, where it occurs,
and the horrendous tolls it takes on individuals and society. However, further study on the latest innovative ideas,
research, and real-world efforts towards the detection and prevention of human trafficking analysis as well
consideration of the success or failure of the current approaches is required in order to understand the necessary
future improvements and how to best achieve them. Paths to the Prevention and Detection of Human Trafficking presents
innovative and potentially transformational concepts and research results that discuss current, or developing,
approaches that address the identification, reporting, and prevention of human trafficking, including important
identified enablers of trafficking. Covering a range of topics such as machine learning and child exploitation, this
reference work is ideal for policymakers, government officials, hospital administrators, researchers, academicians,
scholars, practitioners, instructors, and students.
Taking Problem-Solving Courts to Scale Eileen M. Ahlin 2021-04-30 Taking Problem-Solving Courts to Scale is presented
in three sections to address specialty courts focused on criminogenic needs, individual characteristics, and offense
characteristics. This collective body of work strengthens our understanding of how problem-solving courts are
continuing to revolutionize and reform our criminal justice system.
Human Trafficking Noël Bridget Busch-Armendariz 2017-03-31 Human Trafficking: Applying Research, Theory, and Case
Studies is a practical, interdisciplinary text that draws from empirically grounded scholarship, survivor-centered
practices, and an ecological perspective to help readers develop an understanding of the meaning and scope of human
trafficking. Throughout the book, authors Noël Bridget Busch-Armendariz , Maura Nsonwu, and Laurie Cook Heffron address
the specific vulnerabilities of human trafficking victims, their medical-psycho-social needs, and issues related to
direct service delivery. They also address the identification of human trafficking crimes, traffickers, and the impact
of this crime on the global economy. Using detailed case studies to illuminate real situations, the book covers
national and international anti-trafficking policies, prevention and intervention strategies, promising practices to
combat human trafficking, responses of law enforcement and service providers, organizational challenges, and the cost
of trafficking to human wellbeing.
Stolen Katariina PhD Rosenblatt 2014-09-30 Sex trafficking is currently a hot news topic, but it is not a new problem
or just a problem in "other" countries. Every year, an estimated 300,000 American children are at risk of being lured
into the sex trade, some as young as eight years old. It is thought that up to 90 percent of victims are never rescued.
Stolen is the true story of one survivor who escaped--more than once. First recruited while staying with her family at
a hotel in Miami Beach, Katariina Rosenblatt was already a lonely and abused young girl who was yearning to be loved.
She fell into the hands of a confident young woman who pretended friendship but slowly lured her into a child
prostitution ring. For years afterward, a cycle of false friendship, threats, drugs, and violence kept her trapped. As
Kat shares her harrowing experiences, readers will quickly realize the frightening truth that these terrible things
could have happened to any child--a neighbor, a niece, a friend, a sister, a daughter. But beyond that, they will see
that there is real hope for the victims of sex trafficking. Stolen is more than a warning. It is a celebration of
survival that will inspire.
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